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Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1990 N. California Boulevard
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Subject: WPPSS NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 2--
RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 80-05

Dear Mr. Engelken:

The subject IE Bulletin, entitled, "Vacuum Conditions
Resulting in Damage to Chemical Volume Control System
(CVCS) Tanks," has been reviewed for application to
WNP-2.

Since this bulletin reauired response only from Pressurized
Water Reactor Licensees or applicants, it is not applicable
to WNP-2, which is a Boiling ltater Reactor.

Very truly yours,

D. L. RENBERG R

Assistant Director
Technology
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cc: Director, NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcment


